
Freedom of Information Request: 

• Fire department attended a call at 1320 Fir Street on 15-Jan-2024 regarding a water leak at unit 
105. They found the water coming from unit 305. I need a report from the attending 
superintendent regarding the cause of water leak ( burst pipe, frozen pipe etc. , location of pipe 
inside or outside ) including the unit where it was coming from. 


